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We bought a great set of Surviving The
Impossible books in support of reading for
inquiry - a world without power or water, a
nuclear war, an ice age and more!
More Teen Book Reviewer titles came from
the Hampshire Schools Library Service for
our students to review.

We had 18 entries for the tutor group dressed
door competition and the judges decisions
were tricky to make. 8KLE were the winners
with their very detailed hand-drawn and
painted Alice In Wonderland creation. Well
done to everyone who took part!
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Welcome
Its been a busy time since our last newsletter with so many great things
to mention - here are just a few! We look forward to our Spring reading
promotion, Earth Day, World Superhero Day and more in April! You can
continue to access books, comics and magazines via SORA during the
holidays - use the free app or go to our website. Happy Easter!

NEW BOOKS 

WORLD BOOK DAY
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 Other News

March also saw us supporting National Careers Week with
information posters and books.

British Science Week was a great chance to get the best of
our science books out on display!

International Women’s Day gave students a chance to pop
in to give an important woman in their  life a special

mention. They could also read about lots of influential
women across many decades.
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NatterReads

This wonderful book group goes from strength to strength
with book battles, bookchat and activities. Seeing year 11
boys join in and hearing  shy younger years students find
their voice through booktalk is a powerful testament to
the value of books and reading opening up opportunities
for all! 

Come and join in or just hang out with us on Fridays at
lunchtime!



Friendship,
humour,
mystery
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This was our first big event for this very important awareness week. We provided both
fiction and information books, activities, readings, a display of famous/well-known people
who are neurodivergent, screened the award winning tv programme A Kind of Spark, had a
go at neurographic drawing, held quizzes and had discussions. We certainly raised
awareness of many of the dozens of ways in which people can be neurodivergent and will
definitely be involved in this again next year!

                                                          Thank you to all who took part!

NeuroDiversity Celebration Week
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